
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Barnes. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 12:47 PM 
'Joyce Barnes' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Lake Yale Utilities Water Rate Increase Issue 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/9/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13288-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20200169, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Joyce Barnes <barnesjk73@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 12:23 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann <Commissioner.Polmann@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Brown 
<Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us>; Braulio Baez <BBaez@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us; 
Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Lake Yale Utilities Water Rate Increase Issue 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I live in Lake Yale Estates full time and feel the proposed rate increase by Lake Yale Utilities is not merited and 
is absurd. Their poor quality of service and lack of cooperation with our community has been deplorable. We 
have had issues with the fencing around the water treatment plant, excessive noise, sewage smells and no 
maintenance of the retention pond. Water from the tap is not drinkable without a filter. The proposed increase 
would be a tremendous impact on me and the other homeowners. Therefore, I vehemently oppose such a 
drastic increase. 
Sincerely, 

Joyce Barnes 
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